
 
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
REGION I 

2100 RENAISSANCE BLVD. 
KING OF PRUSSIA, PA  19406-2713 

 
 

 
March 23, 2020 

 
Rogelio Díaz García, Administrator 
Hospital Menonita Guayama, Inc. 
P.O. Box 10011 
Guayama, PR  00785-4011 
 
SUBJECT: HOSPITAL MENONITA GUAYAMA, INC, ACCEPTANCE OF NOTIFICATION 

OF RESTART OF NUCLEAR MEDICINE OPERATIONS, MAIL CONTROL NO. 
617881 

 
Dear Mr. Díaz García: 
 
This is in reference to your letter dated January 15, 2020 notifying the NRC that your nuclear 
medicine camera has been repaired and you have restarted nuclear medicine operations. No 
further correspondence on this matter is required. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Tara L. Weidner, Senior Health Physicist 
Medical and Licensing Assistance Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Region I 

 
License No. 52-30883-01 
Docket No. 03036506  
Mail Control No. 617881 
 
cc: Carmelo Peréz, Radiation Safety Officer 
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HOSPITAL MENONITA GUAYAMA, INC, ACCEPTANCE OF NOTIFICATION OF RESTART  
OF NUCLEAR MEDICINE OPERATIONS, MAIL CONTROL NO. 617881 DATED  
MARCH 23, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DOCUMENT NAME: G:\WBL Documents\WBL License Cover Letter\L52-30883-01.617881.docx 
SUNSI Review Complete:  TLWeidner 
After declaring this document “An Official Agency Record” it will be released to the Public.  
To receive a copy of this document, indicate in the box: “C” = Copy w/o attach/encl   “E” = Copy w/ attach/encl   “N” = No copy 

 
OFFICE 

 
RI:DNMS 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
NAME 

TLWeidner/TLW    

 
DATE 

3.23.2020    

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY 


		2020-03-23T11:37:56-0400
	Tara L. Weidner




